
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
March 1, 2025 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
We are writing to you today to let you know about our Speed the Light Bass Tournament. The 
event will be held at the Earl G. Williamson Park in Oil City, Louisiana on Saturday, May 24, 
2025. The event is to raise money for Speed the Light. 
 
Speed the Light is the student-initiated, volunteer, charitable program that provides much-
needed equipment to missionaries across the nation and in over 180 countries around the 
world. It began in 1944 after Ralph Harris, then head of the National Youth Ministries 
department, prayed for a way to give Assemblies of God students the opportunity to help 
missionaries in their work 
 
As we plan our event, we are asking local businesses for donations to help in covering the 
general cost of the event and to go towards our mission’s goal. If you are donating and would 
like to be included in our promotions please email your logo file (PNG, PDF, AI, etc) to 
admin@freshoilworship.com. 
 
Donations can be mailed to the following address or made online at freshoilworship.com/bass 
 
Fresh Oil Worship Center 
PO Box 97 
Oil City, Louisiana 71061 
 
Thank you for your consideration in donating to our event! 
 
 
Chad & Melissa Smith 
Youth Leaders, Fresh Oil Worship Center 
 
 
 


